
 

Policy: Late Collection 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Inspire Minds Through Sports! 

 

 

Charging for Late Collection  

At the end of the camps, if your child has not been collected within 10 minutes, the following 

procedure will apply:  

 

1. Your home/mobile telephone number will be called.  

 

2. Your emergency contact number will be called. They will be informed of the situation.  

 

3. In event of failure to reach yourself or emergency contacts, your child will remain at the 

site, and thereafter children’s services and the police may called for advice.  

 

 

Late Collection  

We have a fining policy of £3.00 on the first occasion of late collection. Any future late 

collections will incur a £3 fine for every 10 minutes until the child is collected.   

 

If you have an emergency situation, please let us know by calling the site telephone 

number.  

 

Please be aware that any abuse towards a member of staff will not be tolerated and could 

result in your child no longer attending the club.  

 

Many thanks 

Mr D. Russell 

 
 


